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Dates To Remember
 

THURS. 12th JUNE 2008. 
General Meeting, 7.30pm 

Panthers Sports Club 
Entries due for the August 

‘Open’ Competition. 
Entries due for the July NEGV 

Competition 
JUDGE and PRESENTER: 

Tuck Leong 
___________ 

 
THURS. 26th JUNE 2008 
Committee Meeting, 7pm 

at the Tilley residence. 
____________ 

 

Fri 4th – Sunday 6th JULY 
2008 

WACC Stall at Craft Alive 
Wodonga Leisure Centre 

____________ 
 

THURS. 10th JULY 2008 
General Meeting, 7.30pm 

Panthers Sports Club 
Entries due for the September 

‘Reflections’ comp.  
– includes EDPI 

PRESENTER:  To be advised 
_____________ 

 

THURS. 24th JULY 2008 
7.30pm Panthers Sports Club 

What Makes a Good 
Photograph? The Judges View

Workshop presented by  
Bert Hoveling

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WACC ANNUAL AWARDS 2008 
Tonight we celebrate the competition year 2007 / 2008. The trophies 
this year reflect the fact that our club is 55 years old this year, having 
been formed early in 1953. 
Congratulations to the winners, and to all members who entered 
competitions. There has been some excellent work presented in all 
sections throughout 2007 / 2008. Keep up the good work and let’s all 
strive to improve in the 2008 / 2009 competitions. If you did not enter 
in the last competition, try this year. 
 
Craft Alive 4th – 6th July 
WACC will have a stall at Craft Alive this year and volunteers are
needed to look after our display. 
Please add your name to the list available tonight if you can help out. 
Photographic prints, suitably matted, are required for the display.
Please see Charles or Paul tonight if you have some prints for display
and we will organise a drop off point. We will also showing a DVD or
two of WACC members images. 
 
WACC Annual Exhibition of Photography  
March 11th – March 24th 2009 Creator’s Artspace 
We have made a definite booking for 2009 and the deposit has been
sent to Creator’s Artspace. 
 
Club Outing - Ten Pin Bowls Sunday 1st June 
The bowling afternoon was a great success with 12 people bowling and
several interested onlookers. A fantastic meal at the SS&A followed for
those interested. Congrats to Brian for winning the bowl off in game
two. 
 
Membership Subscriptions 
The committee has decided that all subs will be due on the 1st of
December each year for ease of administration. This date was chosen as
the start of the club financial year and after the AGM. Subscriptions
due before that date will be calculated pro rata to take payment to
December 2008.   
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                                                                              Presenters for 2008 
We have some presenters lined-up for 2008, but there are
vacancies so if you are able to present some of your slides or
prints please let a committee member know so that
presentations may be coordinated. We can help organise your
work into a PowerPoint presentation if desired. 
 
Shepparton NEGV Interclub and Outing 
The next NEGV meeting will be at Shepparton on July 12th. 
Club members will be travelling across for the meeting, so 
call Paul Temple on the number above if you are going so that 
we might be able to organise some photographic activities. 
 
Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book for insurance purposes. 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 
1. Bert Hoveling – Judging Photographs and What the
Judges Look For – Thursday 24th July 2008 
At the Panthers starting 7.30pm. 
Bert has been involved in judging for many years and he
will demonstrate what judges look for in a photograph.
We will probably join Bert for dinner beforehand. More
details next month 
 
2. Basic Photography Workshop 
The club is considering running a basic camera workshop
similar to the one at our 2006 exhibition. 
Expressions of interest are sought for participation in this.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

COMPETITION NEWS 
 

Competition Entries  
Limit 2 Images per Section. Colour and Mono
Prints plus EDPI ( Now monthly) 
 
Slides Out 
Unfortunately, due to lack of numbers, the
slide section has been dropped for 2008/2009. 
If you are a slide worker, we would love to
have you put together a slide presentation to
show your fellow club members. 
 
Posting Entries for Club Competitions. 
Recently some entries were posted for a club
comp. and they did not arrive until some time
after they should have. If you send entries in
the future, please inform the Comp. Sec or the
club Sec. on the above numbers so that entries
are expected.  
 
NEGV Interclub Competition. 
Entries for the next interclub are due tonight.
Sections are Colour Prints, B&W Prints, Slide
and EDPI (digital images). 2x entries per
section for each member. 
 

Visiting Competition Judges - 
Accommodation 
Accommodation is often required for judges. If 
you are able to provide a bed for a night to host 
a judge please see Charles and add your name 
to the host list. Your help would be much 
appreciated. 
 
Coming  Club Competitions 
* June – ‘Print / Slide of the Year’ 
  competition. Judge Tuck Leong 
* July – ‘Mystery’ competition (due tonight) 
* August – ‘Open’ competition. 
* September – ‘Reflections’ competition 
* October – ‘Open’ competition 
 
Other Competitions 
* 2nd Tasmanian Super Circuit.  
   Closes 27th June 2008 
* Perth National Photog. Competition 
   Closes 23rd July 2008 
* Sutherland Shire National Exhibition of  
   Photography. Closes 2nd August 2008 
* APS National Exhibition of Photography 
   Closes 18th July 2008 
* Royal Adelaide Show National Exhibition of
   Photog. Closes 11th July 2008 
 

NEGV NEWS 
Meeting Dates for 2008 are as follows: - 

1. July 12th at Shepparton (Entries due 15th June) 
2. November 15th at Myrtleford/Bright (Entries due 18th

Oct.) 
The NEGV is trialing a digital section for 2008. This will
be non-competitive but images will be commented on by
judges. 
Members may submit up to 2 images as per our own
digital competition. i.e. 1024px ( max w) x 768px (max h)
at 72dpi 

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 
The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan matt 
cutter are available for members to borrow. A $20 deposit is 
required and this will be returned on the safe return of the 
equipment. If one of the club’s team is required to calibrate 
your computer with the Spyder, the first calibration will be by 
donation of $20 to the club. 

 

SPONSORS 


